
 

Welcome back to Launching into Learning! 

It has been joyful to have our families, old and new 
back in this space. Watching the children interact with 
the resources, each other and their parents has been a 
true delight! In term 3 there will be an overarching 
focus on oral literacy. In an early childhood setting, 
inquiry into oral literacy is achieved through play, 
song, dance and narrative. 

Our Small Groups have taken off with success! In week 
one we have explored the many benefits of using song 
and rhyme to enhance children’s communication 
skills. We will be documenting the conversations and 
discoveries along the way. Thankyou to the parents 
who have already engaged in the small group sessions; 
it is a privilege sharing in your child’s journey.  

There are a couple of spaces available for anyone with a 
child aged 4 years or younger. The small group sessions 
offer a chance for more intimate conversations. Each 
week take home packs are provided with resources to 
support oral literacy based on what the session has 
covered. The small group sessions or Friday’s Stay and 
Play session, are relaxed and flexible based on the 
children’s wants and needs, 


